

Dear 5W,



Enjoy Learning!

I hope you are all well and keeping busy. It is very strange not to see you all every day and when I go into school it is eerily quiet, but I am very proud of you all for staying at home and working autonomously. I know how motivated you all are, and I know you will all be working hard to complete the tasks we are setting. I am really looking forward to sharing the work you have been doing and the everything you have been making, next time I see you.

I have been reading and trying different genres like science fiction. I have been keeping a reading diary to help me remember which books I really enjoyed and why. I have also been listening to stories, I particularly enjoyed Frank Cottrell Boyce reading 'Broccoli Boy' which is available online if you fancy listening to it. I have also taken this opportunity to practise my piano playing and am learning how to play the guitar which is trickier than it looks. I have been singing in an online choir, too. I wonder how many of you have learned a new skill, to share with us when we get back to school.

We are busy planning lots of exciting activities for when we return. I am looking forward to all the learning we are going to do; the practical experiments we are going to carry out in science, the pieces we are going to learn to play in music, the interesting discussions we are going to have and many other learning opportunities we are going to enjoy together.

Keep safe until I see you again,

Enjoy Learning

Mrs Wakefield.